
 

Hello! 

I’m very happy to say the children are doing a great job with the classroom routine. Sometimes they know 

what’s going on more than I do   Please make sure your milk money is in an envelope and your child’s name 

in clearly marked. Also, please make sure you have a change of clothes in the backpack. Accidents WILL 

happen. 

Monday Happy Monday! We read a story called The Name Jar and decorated their own paper 
jar with pictures to describe themselves. In math, the children used dice and counted 

the dots to complete a math paper. We are still working on counting and recognizing 1-
6. We will focus on writing the numbers next week. In Science, we started graphing the 

weather. This is done daily. 
Tuesday No School 

Wednesday We continued counting different objects in math. In our ELA block, we listened to 
Chrysanthemum on the smart board and completed a paper on how they are 
alike/different from Chrysanthemum. In science we completed a weather writing entry. 

Thursday We visited Chester the raccoon today with a story called Chester the Brave. The 
children had to write about a time they were brave. Their responses are posted on the 
web page. We continued counting numbers 1-6 in math and this afternoon we made 
Chester puppets. The children also used the IPads during our daily 5 rotations. They 
were very excited to use them. 

Friday Today’s math consisted of making a class graph with the children’s names. In our ELA 
block, we read Chester and the Big Bad Bully and completed our 1st “I Predict” writing 
piece. We stopped reading in the middle of the story and the children predicted what 
was going to happen. Once the writing was completed, we came back and finished the 
story. Have a great weekend! 

 

September 20th 

After school 

enrichment begins 

September 22nd 

Early release 

Children leave at 

1:55 

September 23rd 

Family fun night 

and Ice Cream 

Social 

October 3rd 

PTO meeting at 

6:00 

October 13th 

1st bank day 

 

October 17th-

October 28th 

Yankee Candle 

Fundraiser 

October 

20th 

Early 

Release 

Children 

leave at 1:55 

October 21st 

Fall Spooktacular 

October 27th 

 bank day 

Please have an 

extra set of clothes 

in your child's 

backpack. 

Accidents WILL 

happen 

Mrs. Kerri Smith 


